
 

 

September 8, 2024 

 
 

Important Update for the Climb After School Program – Students in Grades 1-6 

 

Attention Parents/Guardians of Students in Grades 1-6  

If you have already registered your child for the Climb After School Program or your child was previously enrolled 

in the program, your child can attend the program starting tomorrow September 9, 2024. There is not a wait list for 

your child. We apologize for any confusion and ask that you please disregard any previous correspondence today 

about a waitlist. Anyone who enrolls their child in the Climb After School Program today or moving forward will 

be placed on a wait list.  

 

Students in grades 1-3 will be remain at the Stony Creek Elementary School for CLIMB.  At pickup, please enter 

through side gate where Mr. Stern will be located.  

 

Students in grades 4-6 will be remain at the Kerry C. Hoffman Intermediate School. At pickup, please enter through 

cafeteria door where Mrs. Hoffa will located.  

 

Program hours are 3:00-6:00pm.  As a reminder, please ensure that students are picked up no later than 6:00pm.  

 

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused and appreciate your understanding.  Thank you for your 

continued support. Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact 

climb@antietamsd.org.  

 
  

   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Timothy A. Matlack, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

mailto:climb@antietamsd.org

